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· First Anniversary of the Inter-American Democratic Charter

The Permanent Council took note of the Program for a Protocolary Session of the Council to commemorate the First Anniversary of the Inter-American Democratic Charter.  The information was presented by Ambassador Eduardo Ferrero Costa, Permanent Representative of Peru, Chair of the Ad-hoc working group comprising of Ambassador Lionel Hurst, Permanent Representative of Antigua and Barbuda, Ambassador Paul Durand, Permanent Representative of Canada, Ambassador Juan Manuel Castulovich, Permanent Representative of Panama, and Ambassador Roger Noriega, Permanent Representative of the United States, Chair of the Permanent Council and open to all other delegations that wish to participate in the above-mentioned program.

In addition, the Permanent Representative of Peru informed the Council that, in accordance with article 8.3 of the Rules of Procedures of the Permanent Council, the Committee of Representatives to receive His Excellency Mr. Alejandro Toledo, President of the Republic of Peru would comprise the Permanent Representatives of Brazil, Guyana and Panama.

· Commemoration of the anniversary of the death of Dr. Jose Gaspar de Francia

The Permanent Council commemorated the 162th Anniversary of the Death of José Gaspar Rodríguez de Francia, a founding father of the Republic of Paraguay, and the creator of the country's national independence, in 1811.

· Report of the Style Committee of the thirty-second regular session of the General Assembly

The Council approved the report of the Style Committee of the thirty-second regular session of the General Assembly (CP/doc. 3641/02), and authorized the Secretary General to certify the official texts of the declarations and resolutions adopted by the General Assembly at its thirty-second regular session, held in Barbados, in June 2002.

The Council also noted that the expression "preparatory body" used in several resolutions adopted by the General Assembly this year refers to Permanent Council, which through its Committee on Hemispheric Security will prepare the recommendations for the Special Conference on Security.

· Transfers between chapters on the Budget of the OAS

The Council approved the transfers of appropriations between chapters for the amount of approximately $ 757,300 as indicated in the proposal set out in document CP/doc. 3635/02. 

· Referral of documents to Committees
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The Council agreed to refer to the General Committee the Quarterly Report of the General Secretariat on the Activities of the Unit for the Promotion of Democracy for the first Quarter of 2002 (CP/doc.3627/02). In addition, the request from the Government of the Federal Republic of Yugoslavia to be granted the status of Permanent Observer to the Organization (CP/doc. 3642/02), was submitted to the consideration of the Committee on Juridical and Political Affair.
· Minutes
The Council approved the minutes of the meeting of the Permanent Council held on September 19, 2001 (CP/ACTA-1293/01).

· Farewell
The Council bade farewell to Ambassador Lombardo Martinez Cabezas, Permanent Representative of Nicaragua 
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�.	The statements made by the delegations have been transcribed in the corresponding minutes (CP/ACTA 1332/02).
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